LQ RESORTS NEWS

STAFF NEWSLETTER



Welcome

Welcome to the first edition of LQ's Resort News!

The aim of this Newsletter is to bring stories, updates and information to you all. Also, a big Thank You to everyone who completed the recent staff survey, and we will update you shortly with our future plans – warm regards Colin & Paula

MEET YOUR RESORT MANAGERS



Langstone Quays : Marco Salvai

Originates from Italy, and joined Langstone Quays in June 2019. Marco is a huge Juventus fan and loves food (a lot!)



Ufford Park: Max Moussa

Initially born and raised in the Middle East, Max joined Ufford Park in July 2017. Max is an avid West Ham supporter!



Lion Quays : Matthew Warren

Matt has been with LQ for almost 10 years, Matt enjoys sports and spending time with his family, including his young daughter Belle

WELCOME TO!

May we offer a warm welcome to our new staff who have recently joined us:

Langstone Quays

Dannae Spencer-Harbutt Illa Ahmed Leonie Ranby Maxwell Watkins Lucy Wright Keelie Sanderson Lion Quays

Laura Ellis Catherine Bird Ruth Moynihan Stephen Moynihan Anna Davies Charlotte Davies Ufford Park

Bale Sivate Martin Kelk
Joel Stanley Elliot Baskett
Jessica Keane Alan Boyle
Hayley Ferris Sophie Page
Harriet Wilson Sophie Ralph
Taylor Crisp Dylan Hoyle







RESORT UPDATE



A full refurbishment has taken place of the 2 tier driving range at Ufford Park. Along with some cosmetic changes we have also added two new pieces of technology. The first being power tees installed to the lower level's 14 bays.

This delivers the balls to you automatically without the need to keep bending over to place the ball on the tee. The second is the incredible InRange Tracking system. We now have touch screens installed in all 24 bays that link to radars on the outfield. This lets players monitor numerous ball statistics for every shot to help get the most out their practice sessions.

All forty-five of the Superior Double and Family Rooms at Langstone Quays Resort have been fully refurbished to create a more bespoke feel, with light and modern furnishing and finishings, including the bathrooms, which have black marble vanity units and walk-in rainforest showers.



WELL DONE TO:

A huge well done to the following staff, who will be rewarded with a £5 bonus for having a mention on either Trip Advisor or our internal Guest Survey – next month maybe it will be you?



Langstone	Lion Quays	Ufford Park	
Bethany-Rose Meager	Caitlyn Williams	Enya Taylor	
Jessica Davies	Grace Barratt		
Elle Jay Moonan	Darren Sutton		
Chrystal Oram	Octavia Harrison		

Personal stories or anything else that you would like to share in the Newsletter then send your stories to ideas@uffordpark.co.uk





PERSONAL STORIES

It's a magical time at Ufford Park with 2 baby Kestrels on the 8th fairway, baby owls in the oak trees on the 14th and about 8 or 10 Egyptian Geese goslings wandering around the course with their parents





Congratulations to Lisamarie Sheen, Conference and Events Co ordinator from Langstone Quays who has recently returned from maternity leave to the Events Team at Langstone Quays, on becoming a first-time mama to baby Saint – welcome back!

Matthew Luetchford, Maintenance Manager from Ufford Park and his wife spent two weeks travelling from the east to the west of Canada. Here they are on a snowy glacier in the Rocky Mountains.



Personal stories or anything else that you would like to share in the Newsletter then send your stories to ideas@uffordpark.co.uk





FANCY VISITING ONE OF THE LQ RESORTS?

As an LQ employee you are entitled to stay at any of the LQ Resorts for £60 per night for up to 3 nights then £90 per night for any additional nights – all subject to availability.

Speak to your Resort Manager if you wish to book, and send us a picture of your stay to be included in a future edition of the Resort Newsletter



MENTAL HEALTH FIRST AIDERS

Need to talk confidentially? Our Mental Health First Aiders are based at each Resort and additional team members will complete their training in the Autumn.

Carolyn Gregory, Group HR Manager is available by phone or Teams should you need any advice and can put you in touch with a colleague on site if you wish.

POLITE REMINDERS



A quick reminder regarding CPL training – Fire Safety and HACCP need to be completed by 31st July 2023



Can all staff please remember to update Fourth if any personal or bank information changes ©

and finally



With the summer holidays just around the corner, we would love to know your plans. Why not take a picture and let us know - look out for your summer photo's in our next edition due out in September 2023 - warm regards LQ Resorts